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Kia ora koutou  

COVID-19 

As the government starts changing the COVID-19 traffic light framework, we are still in Red and have 

decided to retain and continue with our parent protocols until further notice.  The start and end of 

day times for our students will remain. School gates will open at 8:30am, students (only) can enter, 

heading to the classroom to leave their bags and play till 8:50am. At 8:50am school starts.  

Well done to the students who are arriving to school on time for the day’s learning.  Your support in 

getting your children to school on time is greatly appreciated.   

Juniors Y1-Y2 are released from their classroom at 2.40pm and escorted to their already waiting 

parents/caregivers (in the junior teacher carpark).  Once you have your children, we ask that you 

leave the area asap in order that the Year 3 parents/caregivers can gather to wait for the 2.55pm 

bell time. 

Thank you for continuing to let us know of positive cases in your household. We have seen an 

increase in the number of positive cases this week and we are mindful that we could get more cases 

over the weeks to come. This week we had 28 positive cases and our total positive cases for the last 

5 weeks is 101.  

If there are any cases during this weekend, please email the office at admin@greenbay.school.nz 

Reminder - GBKO – If your child tests positive and attends GBKO, please let them know immediately 

as well so that they can put their processes in place. 

We hope that you and your family are coping, especially if you are household contacts and isolating. 

Please take care and look after yourselves.  Ministry Assistance link, help when you are self-

isolating. 

We are in the process of organising Goal Setting Conferences via Zoom video links for Week 10, 

Monday 4 April – Thursday 7 April.  Information will come home with students and by email soon. 

Stay safe and take care. 

On behalf of all the staff at Green Bay School, we would like to thank you for your continued support 

of our school. 

 

Arohanui 

He whānau kotahi tātou - We are one family 

 
Anand Muthoo 

Principal 
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